
YEAR SIX 

 

A great, heart-warming read 

and coming to the big screen 

this weekend! 

 

When robot Roz opens her eyes for the first time, 
she discovers that she is alone on a remote, wild 
island. Why is she there? Where did she come from? 
And, most important, how will she survive in her 
harsh surroundings? 

Roz’s only hope is to learn from the island’s hostile 
animal inhabitants. When she tries to care for an 
orphaned gosling, the other animals finally decide to 
help, and the island starts to feel like home. Until 
one day, the robot’s mysterious past comes back to 
haunt her….  

Rivers 

As part of our ‘Under the Canopy’ topic, we have 

learnt about the different features of a river.  The 

children have worked in groups to produce some 

great models incorporating the main features.  

Here are some photos of them in progress… 

 

Nearly half term already! 

And just like that, the first half term of year 6 is 

nearly over!  The children have worked hard rising 

to all the challenges that have been thrown at them.  

They have written some great narrative pieces in 

English, conveying character, incorporating dialogue 

and creating mood and atmosphere.  In Maths, they 

have been getting to grips with formal methods for 

the four operations.  They have also been intro-

duced to long division for the first time and are 

showing great promise.  Our work on Brasil is com-

ing to a close but, hopefully, the information they 

have learnt about this amazing country will stay with 

them for years to come.   

 

Next topic: Hung, Drawn and Quartered... 

Upcoming dates: 

Website and Social Media 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and make sure you 

check our website for more information  and photos of what the children 

have been getting up to. 


